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Agency - Fair Work Commission 

Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ17-004122 

Senator McKenzie asked on 30 May 2017 on proof Hansard page 22

Question

FWC - Formal correspondence from Mr Noonan regarding Mr Collier's employment 

CHAIR: In terms of your role in the right-of-entry permits et cetera, has Mr Noonan 
expressed any concern to the commission about Mr Collier's employment and the double 
standard it poses to the union?
Ms O'Neill: Not to my knowledge.
CHAIR: Could you take that on notice to check the records if there has been any formal 
correspondence.
Ms O'Neill: Yes. 

Answer

The Fair Work Commission has not located any correspondence from Mr David Noonan 
expressing concerns regarding Mr Luke Collier’s employment.


